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**STATEMENT** 
 

Senator David Carlucci on Sweeping Election Reforms Signed Into Law 

Today 

"I am proud to have supported and voted for the sweeping election reforms signed into law 

today. Now, New Yorkers do not have to choose between voting and jeopardizing their health, 

further protecting their fundamental right to vote. I encourage every New Yorker concerned 

about going to the polls in November due to COVID-19 to request their absentee ballot as soon 

as possible. With the 30 day waiting period lifted, there is no excuse to wait till the last minute to 

exercise your right to vote." 

 

 

 

Senator David Carlucci represents most of Rockland County and parts of Westchester County in 

the 38th NYS Senate District. To learn more about his legislative efforts, click here or sign up to 

receive email updates. 
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